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“New Inflation Reduction Act Provisions Allow State, Local, and Tribal Governments,
Non-profits, U.S. Territories, Rural Energy Co-ops, and More to Access Tax Credits for
Building a Clean Energy Economy” 
https://www.whitehouse.gov/cleanenergy/directpay/

https://home.treasury.gov/news/press-releases/jy1533

https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/p5817g.pdf

 

This new direct payment incentive could substantially reduce the cost of photovoltaic (PV) power systems up to 30%.

 

Larry Benoit, Member CESBAC
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